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Progress Update – 18th of April 2019  

 

Dunkettle Interchange Project: 

Upgrade Dunkettle to a largely free-flow interchange to alleviate traffic congestion. More information at 

www.dunkettle.ie 

 

 

 Layout of upgraded Dunkettle Interchange  

 

• The main focus on site over the coming period will be on developing the detailed design for the 

project. 

• Further offline advance works will be progressed during May, June and July. Details will follow in 

future updates but no traffic disruption will be caused by these works.  

• Under the heading of reducing traffic volumes, members of the Dunkettle project team visited the 

Laya Healthcare premises in Little Island on Wednesday the 17th of April 2019. The aim of the visit 

was to inform attendees in relation to the upcoming works and to discuss traffic reduction measures 

that could be put in place before and during the Dunkettle works to the benefit of all commuters. 

Options explored included carpooling, flexitime working, working from home etc. The photographs 

below show the large attendance at the event and the project team and Laya Healthcare staff.  

• Project team members are available to meet individual businesses or business clusters going forward. 

If this is of interest, please contact us using the contact details below.   

 

http://www.dunkettle.ie/


 

Presentation to Laya Healthcare employees 

 

 

From left to right: Ronan Keane Dunkettle Project Team, Aisling McCarthy, Dunkettle Project 

Team, Brid Seymour Laya Healthcare, Jim McCarthy Dunkettle Project Team and Norma 

Kelleher Laya Healthcar 

 



 

  


